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TOWN OF BOXFORD

 MASSACHUSETTS 

01921

      
    BOXFORD CONSERVATION COMMISSION

                   NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

You are hereby notified that a Public Hearing will be held at the Town Hall, 7A Spofford Road on February 20, 2020 at 7:30 or such other time when posted to consider the

Amendment to the Boxford Stormwater Management Bylaw and Regulations, Town Code Ch. 160-6(B)(3) & 295-2(B)(2), to delete an exemption from the requirement to obtain a stormwater permit currently applicable to projects receiving an Order of Conditions under the Boxford Wetlands Protection Bylaw.
Information is available at the Commission's office at 7A Spofford Road from 9am-1pm Mon.-Thur. For accommodations call (978) 887-6000. 

For the Conservation Commission,

Ross Povenmire, Conservation Director

